
Camai Paluwik: ANA Language Project       

Tamamta Litnaurluta: We all learn together 

We are currently half way through year 2 

with completion of 1 Saturday Camp, and 

continue to teach at both the Head Start and 

the School District K-12th. We also submitted 

grades this semester, all students are 

passing with flying colors! Hosting TPR 

Trainings as needed, some are specific to 

train our teachers, staff or elders. Most of 

our trainings are open to the public, and we 

do like to see all age groups join in and get 

great input from the community. We did 

have a large number of 

Students/Parents/Elders attend AFN-Elder’s 

and Youth Conference, they came back with 

a great deal of information from attending. 

Finishing out our year we look at hosting 

Parent Classes and 2 more Saturday camps a 

little delay on hosting these two subjects due 

to holidays, class days also our required 

Trainings/ conferences, but we will start 

planning soon, please keep an eye out for 

flyers on these two subjects. Thank you all 

who participate in keeping our Sugpiaq 

Language going!  

At any time you have questions or comments please 

stop by or give us a call 

Rita Meganack 

Office Hours - M-F 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 284-2227 

or email me at 

ana.language.coordinator@gmail.com 

Ephimia Dumont 

Office Hours Mon.-Thur. 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M.  

Fridays 9:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.  School Schedule – 

11:15 A.M. - 11:45 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. – 2:15 P.M.  

When not at the school you can contact Ephimia at 

the Council Office at 284-2227 or email 

Ephimia.dumont@gmail.com                                 

November Elder Training, Jean Huntsman 

and Mary Malchoff 

Ephimia Dumont and Michelle Hetrick 

teaching the 5th thru. 12th grade students 

Michelle Hetrick teaching the K thru. 4th 

grade students 
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